

City of Portland, Oregon Bureau of Development Services Land Use Services

FROM CONCEPT TO CONSTRUCTION

Chloe Eudaly, Commissioner Rebecca Esau, Director Phone: (503) 823-7300 Fax: (503) 823-5630 TTY: (503) 823-6868 www.portlandoregon.gov/bds

MEMORANDUM

Date: July 19, 2018

To: Portland Design Commission

From: JEFF MITCHEM, Design Review

503.823.7011 | jeffrey.mitchem@portlandoregon.gov

Re: Briefing: Broadway Corridor

JULY 26, 2018 HEARING DATE

Attached, please find a presentation print out for the above referenced briefing (approximately 45 min). Prosper Portland and ZGF Architects wi sh to update you on the status of the Broadway Corridor Master Planning process since a preliminary DC briefing approximately one year ago. The purpose of the briefing will be to:

- Recap project context and guiding principles
- Summarize the Engagement Process
- Overview the Development Plan
- Identify Key Site Considerations
- Summarize Feedback from Steering Committee and Open House
- Convey Next Steps

Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have questions or seek clarification. Thank you.